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This Week’s Staff Birthdays: December 2nd; Beth Robins, December 3rd; Jessica Figge 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

 
1. This Thursday 12/3 during 4th period Mariners will host our annual 

Career Seminar for girls.  All girls are invited to participate WITH 
teacher permission. Girls should report to their fourth period teacher 
for attendance and then proceed to the auditorium.  This year we will 
be hearing presentations from a pediatric ICU nurse, an engineer, a 
radio talk show host, a correctional officer, and an advertising 
executive.   
 

2. Please help us with our jacket and sweatshirt drive! Collection boxes 
are set up at the ASB Student Store, Rooms 305 and 803 and the Main 
Office. Thank you Vikings, for helping with this very worthy cause 
helping kids in need!   

 
3. HAPPY HOLIDAYS! Do you still need to buy holiday presents? Bring 

money to buy handmade jewelry and toys from Uganda today and 
tomorrow in the quad at lunch! All proceeds will go to buy holiday gifts 
for U-Touch sponsored students in Uganda.  
 

4. Teachers and Students, our annual Holiday Food Drive is going on 
until December 11th! Please help by donating non perishable foods 
such as canned stew, soups, chili, oatmeal, rice, or even peanut 
butter. Please do not bring any opened food or food in glass 
containers. Please deliver your donations to your 2nd period teacher. 
The class with the most pounds per student will receive a pizza party 
before Winter Break. Second and Third places will get donut parties.  

 



5. If you need a new i.d., they can be done before school every day. Pay 
at the Finance Office, (if you’re getting a replacement), and then come 
to the library.  

 

6. Today is a minimum day.  
 

7. Congratulations to Madeleine Gates for being selected to the Under 
Armour High School All-American Second Team for volleyball! 

 

8. Congratulations to the Boys water polo team. They won first place in 
CIF Division 1! 

 


